(P) 651-317-9114
stpffu@gmail.com

781 Selby Ave., Saint Paul, MN 55104

February 11th, 2025

Chief of Personnel A. Farina
Saint Paul Fire Department
645 Randolph Ave

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Chief Farina,

On behalf of Firefighters United of St. Paul, a chapter of the North Central Region of the International Association of Black
Professional Firefighters (IABPFF), I am honored to invite you to join us at our upcoming regional conference’s opening ceremony on
Thursday, May 1, 2025. This event will be held at the Embassy Suites in Bloomington, located at 7901 34th Ave S, Bloomington, MN 55425,
at 0900.

The luncheon provides an opportunity to recognize the invaluable contributions and achievements of Black firefighters and to address the
ongoing commitment we share toward enhancing diversity, equity, and inclusion within the fire service. It will also highlight our efforts to
promote community engagement, safety, and leadership throughout the North Central region and the fire service as a whole.

Your presence would be a tremendous honor for our organization, and we would be delighted to have you as a guest to share your insights

and words of encouragement with our members and supporters.

Please let us know if there are any specific accommodations we can provide for your convenience. Kindly RSVP by April 1, 2025, to

ensure we can reserve J’ourplace and make any necessary arrangements.

Thank you for considering our invitation, and we hope to have the privilege of welcoming you on this special occasion.

Warmest regards,

Brittney Baker
President
Firefighters United of St. Paul
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Tony Jones Jr.
Director North Central Region, IABPFF
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Contact Information: 651-239-8400

sipffu@gmail. com
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